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Tuesday 2
nd

  May 2017 

Dear Parents 

 

Our class have been invited to Blyth Leisure Centre to take part in an Ashington and Coquet School Sports 

Partnership British Values festival on Thursday 4
th

 May 2017. We will be working with other schools in the 

Sports Partnership during the afternoon. 

 

Your child will need to dress appropriately in sports clothes and comfortable shoes and please remember 

water bottles. 

 

We will be leaving school at 12.30pm and returning to school, slightly later than normal at around 3.30pm, 

traffic permitting.  

 

Please sign and return the permission slip below. 

 

Thank you. 

Mrs Wallace 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of Child______________________________________   Date______________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the sports festival at  Blyth Leisure Centre on Thursday 4
th

 May. 

 

I will inform school of any medical conditions that affect my child. 

 

 

Signed____________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


